
Kenya: call for bids for provision of
media monitoring services

World news story

The British High Commission Nairobi is inviting bids for the provision of
media monitoring services for its operations.

On behalf of the Secretary of State for the Foreign, Commonwealth &
Development Office, The British High Commission in Nairobi are seeking the
services Provision of Media Monitoring to be delivered for the High
Commission’s premises. We are therefore looking for a Supplier that has the
relevant professional skills, experience, technical resources and financial
capability to provide comprehensive Provision of Media Monitoring for its
operations.

Competent and financially stable suppliers are invited to access the
invitation to tender documents by following these steps:

Open the Bravo solutions website and sign in1.
Navigate to Provision of Media Monitoring CPG/3878/2021. ITT 4457.2.
Project 6752

http://www.government-world.com/kenya-call-for-bids-for-provision-of-media-monitoring-services/
http://www.government-world.com/kenya-call-for-bids-for-provision-of-media-monitoring-services/
https://fcdo.bravosolution.co.uk/


Deadlines

The Invitation to tender documents should be completed and uploaded on the
Bravo System by 17.00hrs CAT on the 20th August 2021.

Contact the Regional Procurement Lead, Mr. Tankiso Potiane at
Tankiso.Potiane@fcdo.gov.uk for any queries.

Kindly note that the responses will be required to be in English.

The BHC reserves the right not to select any service provider and will only
reply to the best-suited organisation.

The BHC will not meet any expenses incurred in preparing your Invitation to
tender documents.
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